
 

DPWI potential industrial action 
 

The PSA has been alerted of potential industrial action at the Department of Public Works and 

Infrastructure Head Office (CGO) on 12 June 2025. However, the PSA wants to advise members that the 

Union is not part of such action. Members are thus sensitised that whilst the rights of employees to 

embark on industrial action are protected by the Constitution, potential infringements of other employees’ 

rights may occur. Members are thus urged to exercise caution and be alert to any potential danger and 

not to compromise their own safety. Where it is not practically possible for members to report for 

duty/access the workplace, they should not force this to their own detriment. They should rather alert the 

employer and the Union of their difficulty for further directive.  

 

The PSA confirms that the issues under dispute have been placed at the Departmental Bargaining 

Chamber and discussions are underway. Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website or contact PSA Provincial Offices for 

assistance. 
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